
I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed development of a 
quarry at Lea Castle Farm. This beautiful and natural landscape has been a 
cherished part of our community for many years, providing a rare and precious 
refuge of greenery, sereni ty, and wildlife that holds deep value for those of us who 
have enjoyed it over the years. 
 
My family and my dog Stanley , along with many others, have spent countless hours 


